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Annual meeting in FORF
The article is a short summary of two annually meetings at national level about rescue. The first meeting is with the 
Ministry of Justice and the Police about funds for 2009. The National Cave Rescue Service received 85.000 NOK this 
year from the authorities. The other meeting was the annually meeting in FORF – a forum concerning the cooperation 
between the voluntary rescue organizations.

2009 møtet i Justis og i FORF


